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11th March 2022

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN

This letter is to certify that Miss. Pooja Pradhan has successfully completed her internship with
TheVoices.in from 15th January 2022 to 5th March 2022.

During her internship she was working with Content Department. She was Hardworking and
Passionate towards her work. We wish her all the best for her future endeavours.

Yours Sincerely

For TheVoices.in

/'

HR Department

mail@thevoices.in

Address
B/2 Nilanchal Vihar Khamhardi, VIP Colony, Raipur, Chhattisgarh 492007, India



